
 

CA-NI Hosts Arts Council of Northern Ireland and WPFG 2013 Officials 
  
20 May 2013  

 
Belfast, NORTHERN IRELAND: Julianne McCormick, Community Arts Development Officer –
Arts Council of Northern Ireland; John Tully, Chief Executive – World Police and Fire Games 
(WPFG) 2013; Johnny Davis, Head of Sports – WPFG 2013; Pete Loughins, Head of Logistics 
and Transport – WPFG 2013 and Seamus Murray, Director Business Services – WPFG 2013 
briefed the Consular Association of Northern Ireland (CA-NI) members. 
 
The event was organised by Dr Christopher Stange, Secretariat of the Consular Corps and 
took place at the Ramada Inn - Shaw’s Bridge. 
 

 
 
 
 
The presentation from the Arts Council of Northern Ireland included the Intercultural 
Strategy, grants, support programmes, and how we may best assist in promoting and 
engaging our respective Diaspora/communities to these initiatives.  www.artscouncil-ni.org  
 
The presentation by the World Police and Fire Games 2013 was an update on the progress, 
implementation, numbers from relative countries, addressing any issues around safety and 
security, and how we may best facilitate in promoting the Games or encouraging further 
participation of those nations not yet registered.  www.2013wpfg.com  
 
ENDS 

Centre: Lord Diljit Rana – CA-NI President, Members of the Consular Corps with officials from the Arts 

Council of Northern Ireland and WPFG 2013 
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